Re: Sidewalks

Subject: Re: Sidewalks

From: Dennis Gleason <dennis.gleason@lacity.org>

Date: 04/02/2015 06:00 PM

To: Jessica Lall <jessica@southpark.la>

CC: "duckworth.donald@gmail.com" <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>, "Andrew

Thomas (Andrew@thewestwoodvillage.com)"

<Andrew@thewestwoodvillage.com>, "heather@h-rpr.com" <heather@h-

rpr.com>

Thanks Jessica,

I could not be more happy! This lawsuit has thwarted any action on sidewalks for the past 5 years. Now, we can finally move forward.

I'll be working with Councilman Krekorian's staff to set up a series of joint committee hearings on this with Budget & Finance. Our thought right now is to have a few regional field meetings to solicit public input. The CAO will be releasing a report shortly that lays out all the policy questions that need to be addressed. That will provide a good framework for the committee discussion.

If you've got a couple minutes tomorrow, can you give me a call? As of now, I don't have a single meeting scheduled the entire day. Anytime is good.

-DG

Dennis Gleason | Policy Director | Councilman Joe Buscaino | 15th District | City of Los Angeles | 213.473.7015 |



On Thu, Apr 2, 2015 at 11:06 AM, Jessica Lall < jessica@southpark.la wrote:

Hi Dennis -

Congrats on the settlement! J

I just wanted to touch base and see if there was anything we could help with, or if you knew what the next steps were in terms of hearing to vet ideas, etc.? Let me know if you want to chat bye phone.

All the best,

Re: Sidewalks

Jessica Lall

Executive Director



South Park Business Improvement District

Celebrating 10 Years

1333 South Hope St, Los Angeles, CA 90015

jessica@southpark.la | o. 213 663 1112 | c. 213 820 0837

www.southpark.la | fb.com/southparklosangeles | @southparkla

24/7 DISPATCH: 866-560-9346

2 of 2 08/15/2018 10:04 AM